
  

  

REFERENCE:  16FOI 130 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
 
How much has been spent on Christmas Parties this year by your department.  
 
 
We have handled your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
 
The Wales Office incurred no costs on Christmas parties in 2016.  The department’s 
policy is not to fund Christmas parties.   
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